
 

Candidate For Student Director 

Lindsey A. Wallace PA-SII 
     North Syracuse, NY 

 

 
PROFESSIONAL DATA:  
Employment Experience:  
Patient Care Technician: St. Peter’s Hospital Emergency Room May 2014-2016 
Patient Care Technician: St. Peter’s Hospital Intensive Care Unit May 2012-2014 
Pharmacy Technician: Kinney Drugs     May 2010-2012 

PA Education:  
Second Year PA Student: Albany Medical College Class of 2017 
Secretary Class of 2017: Class surveys, recording meeting minutes, class notifications via email 
Early Acceptance to PA School from high school through Albany College of Pharmacy 
Pioneering a PA Student Blog: www.lindseythePA.weebly.com 

Professional Involvement:  
SAAAPA Leadership Committee Member: encourage professional growth for PA students  
Volunteer: Program Information Sessions, Tours, and Interview Days  
Volunteer: Home health aid at an end of life care facility 
Volunteer: Medical tent services at various local races  

Other Significant Achievements:  
2015 NYSSPA Scholarship Recipient 
Summa Cum Laude: Albany College of Pharmacy: BS Health and Human Sciences 
Community Service Award: Albany College of Pharmacy 2015 
Leadership in organizing the First Student Research Symposium: Albany College of Pharmacy 2014 

PLATFORM DATA:  
    Let me represent your voice. A large role of the Student Director involves relaying all student 
opinions, thoughts, and actions to the NYSSPA council. Our career is taking a wild turn with the 
new NCCPA examination changes and we need formal representation when discussing this 
movement. In order to protect our future and enjoy our PA careers, I plan to formally poll your 
thoughts to present to the NYSSPA board. Concrete statistics from online polls can be very 
powerful when making changes. I have demonstrated experience in the areas needed to make this 
happen: leadership, surveying, and communication.  
     Residing in our capital, Albany, New York I plan to make your voice heard in legislation. For 
example, I will attend Lobby Day in the capital to support laws that will aid in gaining autonomy in 
procedures such as fluoroscopy. As you are aware, NYSSPA plays an important role in initiating the 
advancement of our PA career across the country.  
     Lastly, in the past 5 years, this position has not been held by anyone from an upstate NY school; 
however, if you give me your vote, we can break that trend. Let me represent your voice and all of 
New York as a Student Director to make a difference for all students in NYSSPA.  


